
 

Return of the weekly newsletter! 
Welcome to our Pre-School newsletter! After the Christmas break, we will be sending a weekly 
newsletter on School Spider to update you on what Pre-School have been doing each week. The 
newsletter will also include any important dates and reminders. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
A round up of a busy first term at Pre-School! 
The children have settled into Pre-School life brilliantly. The children have made lots of lovely 
new friends and it is beautiful to watch their friendships blossom every day.  
The children have been so busy this term! From drawing their self-portraits to baking to doing 
some ‘happy breathing’; the children have taken it all in their stride and are learning so much. 
We also had our very first Nativity! The children were absolutely amazing and thank you to 
those who were fortunate enough to come and watch their performance. 
 
Coming up next half term 
Next half term in Pre-School, we are going to be exploring minibeasts! We will first look at bees 
and how they help our planet and will eventually move onto investigating caterpillars and 
their life cycle. 
 
Also, don’t forget to check out our gallery on the school website to see the children in action. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful Christmas break and a happy New Year! 
The Pre-School Team 😊  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

All of Pre-School for an amazing term! 

    

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PRE-SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week ending 20th December 2024 

Things to Remember: 
 
● Pre-School re-opens after the 2 
week break on Monday 6th January 
2025. 
 
●Please NAME all uniform, including 
hats, gloves and scarves. Thank you. 
 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class 
gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/work/christmas
-party-day/94639 


